
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 12:34 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
George Rosiecki

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The cancellation of the Seasonal Classification where half the customers are being reclassified R1 and the other half
R2, with the expectation that the R2 half will be required to pay up to 100% more is beyond comprehension. This
increase is huge. How the provincial government has not stepped in is a question that should be asked! The
Conservatives promised to lower electrical rates. Yet, here we are with this money grab.
The service both R1and R2 customers will receive, will still remain the same.
So what logic is there in this move?
The OEB report is a brilliant work of obfuscation that would tie up any Legal Team attempting to put it into plain
language. But when that report is deciphered, the bottom line sticks out, that the OEB wants more money. And so
the R2 customer is  shafted.
One question remains. After this money grab, what will the next money grab be?




